
Dear Parents,
Greetings to you,

The school has been identified as a NEET Centre (2022) by the NTA. The exam is scheduled on Sunday,

17th July 2022, with timings 10:00am to 6:30pm. The gathering is going to be very large. Hence keeping in

mind the safety of our students we will be sanitizing the campus & keeping the rooms closed for 24 hours.

Therefore Monday, 18th July 2022 will be holiday for the students of all classes i.e. Nursery to Grade XII

both CBSE & Cambridge section. In lieu of Monday, 18 th July 2022, we will be working full day on

Saturday, 23rd July 2022 with the following timings:-

Grade Timings

I to X (CBSE) 8:00am to 2:00pm

CP I to IG II 8:00am to 2:00pm

XI & XII 8:00am to 12:30pm

Note:- Saturday, 23rd July 2022 will remain a holiday for Pre-primary students.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Mrs. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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